
Footpath Report 

Checks carried out during May and June 2020 

KI 103 

The footpath was in good condition although slightly overgrown in some places. Over-hanging 

branches and brambles were cut back 

KI 72 

The time of walking was after a very wet period and flooding had occurred on this section and on the 

bridleway (KI 108).  The culvert could not take all the water. Engineering works were taking place to 

redirect the culvert. 

KI 105 

The foot path was in good condition 

Foot path running up the side of Hendrefoelan school and down towards Hendrefoelan Road has no 

number on the map. I was in good condition. 

KI 104 

Not completed 
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